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Telephone: 01254 201419 

Email: office@stfrancis.blackburn.sch.uk 
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School Vision: Our aim at St. Francis Church of England Primary School is to guide our children to live fulfilling lives, rooted 
in the values taught by Jesus based on the gospel value of love for one another. 
School Mission Statement: Love Faith. Love People. Love Learning. 
School Values: love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and self-control. 

School Newsletter 

Worship Theme 

We thought about the sad part of the 

Easter story. Jesus predicted it. It is a 

story of betrayal, sadness and 

injustice. This was the story of ‘Good 

Friday’. This is the story Christians 

celebrate as part of Easter 

celebrations. We thought about the 

story from Jesus’ mother perspective. 

The injustice shown through - why 

arrest and kill someone who has 

done nothing wrong? A person who 

has shown incredible love and 

goodness. We spoke about the idea 

of having hope when everything 

around you seems difficult. We 

completed a short meditation around  

experiencing the darkness through to 

the light and how we can encourage 

ourselves and those around us with 

positive and kind messages. 

Date: 26.03.2021 

Speak to your child 

about... 

What happened before Good Friday? 
 
What happened on Good Friday? 
 
Why was Jesus’ mother so upset and 
confused? 
 
Is Good Friday the end of the story? 
 
How will you ensure that love and 
goodness shines through your 
actions today? 

Picture News: (https://www.stfranciscep.co.uk/page/19-20/84388) 

CHANGE TO P.E DAYS 

In the spirit of fairness and to accommodate various timetable needs, year group P.E days will be changing after Easter. 
From the 12th April, please note the following days your children need to come to school in clothes suitable for P.E, 
including appropriate footwear. 
EYFS: Monday and Wednesday Year 1: Monday and Wednesday Year 2: Tuesday and Thursday 
 
Year 3: Thursday and TBC (depending on swimming) Year 4: Monday and Thursday 
 
Year 5: Tuesday and Friday  Year 6: Tuesday and Friday  Please spread the message! 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

Mr Tindall and Coach Jordan, in partnership with Sportscool, are looking at 

the reintroduction of extra-curricular clubs after school. More news will be 

shared about this as soon as possible. To start with, extra-curricular clubs 

will be available by class groups only to reduce mixing of class bubbles. 

Summer 1 Learning 

Want to know what your children will be 

learning about in Summer 1? Head over to the 

section on the website devoted to curriculum: 

https://www.stfranciscep.co.uk/page/

curriculum/83640 

Click on ‘School Curriculum - Year Groups’ 

Parents’ 

Evening 

The date for 

the next 

Parents’ 

Evening is 

14th April.  

New Collection Procedures after Easter 

Holidays 

Please make sure you complete the School 

Spider survey on our new collection procedure 

starting after Easter by Sunday 11th April. 

School Facebook Page 

If you have not done so 

already, please like our 

Facebook page. 

@stfrancisceprimary 

Check for updated 

photographs from this week! 

COVID-19  

Please email 

<covid19@stfrancis.blackbur

n.sch.uk> if your child starts 

with C-19 symptoms and the 

outcome of their test, even in 

Easter holidays. 

What a term! What a very long week! BUT...another amazing week of learning and values in action. Well done and thank you to Year 

4 for their Easter performance. Have a very happy Easter. I hope it brings you much peace, joy and hope as well as a time of refreshment 

for the soul and body.  See you on the 12th April for the last term of the academic year!        Mr Kewley ☺ 
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